PARENTESES  IDAVIOUT:

Dear PDO Parents, May 2014

Our Easter Party was so much fun. Everyone had a wonderful time doing
the egg craft, hunting eggs and hearing the Easter Story.

This has been a great year and we are saddened to see it coming to an
end. Our last unit of Bible stories is about Ruth and her family. We are all a part
of an earthly family and also a part of God’s family. He has created a unique
family for each of us. Tell your child stories about when you or a grandparent
was little. This can be such fun!

Our last day is Wednesday, May 21. We are planning to be outside in the
playground from 10:00a.m. - 12:00p.m. for “Pizza-Picnic and Playtime.” All the
classes will be together. Please send $1.50 per person to cover the cost of the
pizza. There will be a dessert provided by PDO. If parents would like to attend
you are welcome to come for all or part of the event, however you wish. We will
start our picnic at 11:30a.m. and plan to return to the classrooms by 12:15p.m.
Then, it is be rest time for ALL! In the case of bad weather, we will have the
lunch in Hallock Hall.

Thank you for this wonderful year. We hope to see a lot of you this
summer and next fall!

Love in Christ,

Your PDO Family



